
                         The Green Web Foundation
Papaverweg 34 – B100

 1032 KJ Amsterdam
The Netherlands

Reference: Receipt of donation

Somerset, 4th of Sep, 2025

Dear Luisa,

We hope this letter finds you well. On behalf of Stichting The Green Web Foundation, we would like 
to express our gratitude for the generous donation made by Whiteready srl Società Benefit with 
registered office in via Gianfrancesco Re 3 - 10146 Torino (Italy), on the 4th of September, 2025. The 
amount received was €500 to our Triodos Bank account IBAN: NL28 TRIO 0198 4475 66, and we 
would like to confirm that no goods or services were exchanged for this donation.

Your contribution is invaluable to us and helps further our mission to promote environmental 
sustainability and support green initiatives. As a valued supporter, your generosity enables us to 
continue our work and make a positive impact in the community.

Once again, we sincerely thank you for your contribution.

With best regards,

Hannah Smith
Director of Operations
Stichting The Green Web Foundation


